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Building Report 

July 2019 BOE Meeting 
 

Summer Building Maintenance:  The SES custodial staff is busy preparing the building for the 2019-20 school 

year.  Head custodian Aaron Koch, Louis Aberle, and summer help Marcus Funk have completed a huge 

amount all ready.  Most carpet and rooms have been cleaned and ready for teachers to organize.  The 

construction project to combine two smaller spaces into one larger classroom in the old BOE building is 

almost complete. A number of smaller projects, both inside and out, will help to enhance our facility. 

 Blue Crew Committee Meeting:  Members of the Blue Crew committee are scheduled to meet on July 16th 

to organize the Blue Crew program for the 2019-20 school year. Topics will include: meeting dates, reviewing 

program structures and assigning kindergarten students to their Blue Crew groups. Each group will be 

comprised of 7-8 multi grade level students and will be supervised by a staff member. 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

August 6-7 :  2019-20 Enrollment 

August 14:  Classified Staff Inservice 
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